
COUNCILMEMBER CHRIS CATE 
CITY OF SAN DIEGO 

SIXTH DISTRICT 

MEMORANDUM 

DATE: November 9, 2015 

TO: Kris McFadden, Director, Transportation an 

FROM: Councilmember Chris Cate, District 6 

SUBJECT: Council District 6 Priority Stormwater Channels 

Thank you for allowing the opportunity to provide high-risk stormwater channel locations in my 
district. 

As San Diego prepares for what is expected to be a strong El Nifio this year, it is imperative we 
proactively work with the San Diego Regional Water Quality Control Board to secure all 
necessary emergency permits for priority locations. 

In addition to the District 6 locations identified in the September 25, 2015 memorandum, I 
submit the following additional locations for your consideration, which have subsequently been 
brought to my attention by members of the community: 

1. The south side of Chateau Drive from Diane A venue to Paola Way 
2. 6094 Carroll Canyon Road 

a. A portion of this site was recently addressed but not in its entirety 

CC:ic 

cc: Councilmember David Alvarez, Chair, Environment Committee 


